
From: dsturge@nalcorenergy.com
To: Bown, Charles
Cc: Ed Martin; Gilbert Bennett
Subject: Re: Briefing is still On
Date: Friday, December 4, 2015 7:31:31 AM

Received

 

Derrick Sturge

VP, Finance & CFO

Nalcor Energy

 

Sent from my iPhone

 

On Dec 4, 2015, at 7:24 AM, Bown, Charles W. <cbown@gov.nl.ca>
wrote:

 

Notice on radio that prov govt offices are closed but briefing
is still going to happen. It's likely that it start a little
early as folks are getting in before the weather hits. 

 

Please confirm receipt of this message.

Charles

 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.

 

“This email and any attached files are intended for the sole
use of the primary and copied addressee(s) and may contain
privileged and/or confidential information. Any distribution,
use or copying by any means of this information is strictly
prohibited. If you received this email in error, please delete
it immediately and notify the sender.” 
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